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Our ref: LMI/RRA – Culture Day 2024 
 
08 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Culture Day  
 
On Wednesday 20 March, we will be celebrating Culture Day at Allerton Grange. We ran this event for the 
first time last year and it was a huge success, so we are very excited to be able to make it an annual Allerton 
Grange celebration.  
 
On Culture Day, students and staff will be allowed to wear their own clothes, with the hope that many will 
choose to wear something that reflects their culture. The suggested charitable donation for wearing non-
uniform is £1, payable in cash on the day. This year, the sixth form Student Leadership Group (who organise 
Culture Day) have chosen to support Leeds Hospitals Charity, who help to enhance the care the NHS already 
provides. This includes life-saving equipment, treatments and research into rare diseases. We have a number 
of activities and performances planned, along with stalls for students to visit and some small items for sale.  
Students can bring a small amount of money with them, which will be added to donations going to the Leeds 
Hospitals Charity. 
 
Throughout the day each year group will be invited to the hall for a Culture Day celebration assembly and 
lessons will also have a cultural focus. 
 
All students will be given more information, along with the expectations around this celebration. It will be 
made clear that Culture Day is a day to acknowledge and celebrate the cultural diversity that makes up our 
school community, and the ethos that Allerton Grange fosters every day. Students are not to wear or carry 
flags, but are encouraged to represent their culture with national dress or dress to reflect their cultural 
identity.  
 
We are very much looking forward to Culture Day 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Louise Mills 
Careers Lead 

 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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